
 
 
Please be advised that due to the current COVID-19 pandemic and the 
mandatory rules and regulations regarding social distancing/gatherings, as 
well as for the safety of our volunteer Board/Commission Members and our 
residents; the Township of Neptune has elected to cancel all Historic 
Preservation Commission, Planning Board, and Zoning Board of 
Adjustment meetings for the month of April 2020.  Applications will be 
rescheduled once clearance is received and it is deemed safe to do so.  
Please be sure to check the website for scheduling updates and/or call the 
office at (732) 988-5200 Ext. 278 or e-mail kdickert@neptunetownship.org 
to confirm.  Thank you all for your understanding during this difficult time.  
Be safe and stay well.  
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